
 

WHAT’S UP? 

A summer self-advocacy course for students 

with disabilities! ‘It’s All About the Plan!’ 

allows students to learn about and practice 

self-advocacy skills. Includes hands-on 

activities, community speakers, and e-learning 

tools. Developed through a partnership 

between Disability Rights Nebraska, Arc of 

Lincoln/ Autism Family Network, and Fritz & 

O’Hare Associates. 

WHY SELF-ADVOCACY? 

Self-advocacy skills help people speak up for 

what they need and want in life. It is especially 

important for students with disabilities to 

learn how they can make their voices heard! 

WHO’S INVITED? 
 

Lincoln Public Schools students with 

disabilities, ages 14 to 21.  

 

WHAT DOES IT COST?  
 

It’s free…thanks to a Nebraska VR grant! 

Assistance with transportation costs may be 

provided, as needed. 

ARE YOU INTERESTED? 
READ MORE!  

Dates 

The course will run four days, with 2.5 hour 

daily sessions. Interested students can sign 

up for one of the following sessions: 

June 19 - 22:  9:00 am to 11:30 am 

June 19 - 22:  1:00 pm to 3:30 pm 

July   17 - 20:  9:00 am to 11:30 am 

July   17 - 20:  1:00 pm to 3:30 pm 

Student Session Location 

The Career Academy 
Southeast Community College 

8800 O Street 
Lincoln NE 

 
Parent/Family Sessions 

Parents and family members are invited to 

a session that will provide information 

about Nebraska services and supports. 

Attend one of the following sessions:  

Thursday, June 1, 2017 6-8 p.m. 

Thursday, July 13, 2017 6-8 p.m. 

Family session location to be determined 
 

Enrollment Information 

E-mail Vicki Depenbusch: 

autismfamilynetworklincoln@gmail.com 

Or, call: 

402-421-8866 
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